
Madison County USBC BA meeting minutes from September 24, 2017

The meeting started with Narita Rose talking about designs for the new association shirts.  She 
suggested using the EKU colors of maroon and white for the color scheme.  The shirts will cost $46 per
shirt and can have any design we want.  Jenny Norman suggested we each director pay $20 and the 
association pay the rest for the shirts.  The board voted to have the each director pay $20 for their shirt 
and the association pay the rest.  President Harvey Poynter said the members can pay for the shirts 
when they come in.  Narita will get the names and sizes for the shirts.  Harvey stated Dean Acker did a 
good job on the MCBA's Senior Tournament and that we had a good turnout.  Harvey talked about the 
KSBA's Sr. State Tournament.  He said the bowlers will bowl six games, three games each shift.  We 
will get 20 lanes from Galaxy and can have 80 bowlers per shift.  As of now 32 bowlers have sent in an
entry.  There haven't been any local entries.   Entries close October 6.  He said there were 110 bowlers 
the last time it was held here.   Harvey also mentioned that the state meeting will be held at the 
tournament but don't know if anything will get done.  He told the members if anyone is interested in 
running for a state office to let him know.  He said the KSBA will need an association manager since 
Pete Atkinson is stepping down.  He said he would keep us informed on what is going on with the state 
association.  Harvey said we don't make a lot of money off the tournament itself and said the state 
usually loses money.  He said we will make money off of the brackets, 50/50 pot and the ball raffle.  
Mark Rogers will take care of the ball raffle.  He asked everyone to show up if they can to help out 
with the tournament.  Beverly Shearer asked where to get the entry forms for the tournament.  Harvey 
said the forms are on the state website and Lewis said it will be posted on our website.  Harvey said we 
will skip the association meeting at the state senior tournament and hold our next meeting after the 
Turkey Shootout Tournament.  Jelemia Sanders asked about the house not using the foul lights.  Harvey
said he doesn't see them being used because of the cost to fix them but said should be addressed by the 
leagues.  David Norman said opposing teams can call fouls.  Keeley Gadd asked about working the 
Turkey Shootout.  Harvey said to just show up and bowl and he explained how the tournament works.  
The members also discussed resetting the association committees now that we have a merged 
association.  Lewis will send out an email so the board members can chose what committees they are 
interested in.  Meeting adjourned.
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MCBA Association Manager


